
Trinity County 

June 22, 2021 

 

Re: Administrative Services for Professional Services in Administration of the U.S. Treasury American 

Rescue Plan Act of 2021.  

On June 22, 2021, Commissioners’ Court rescinded request for proposals and rejected all bids and 

proposals received on June 11, 2021, pending additional information regarding U.S. Treasury guidelines 

on use of ARP funds.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


